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The governments anticipate that an intensive mediation process
from October through December will produce an outcome that can be
taken into account in the negotiation of fishing regimes for 1996
and beyond . .
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For further information, media representatives may contact :

Heidi Bonnel l
Fisheries and Oceans
Ottawa
(613) 992-3474

Yves Fortier, C .C ., Q .C . ,
Canadian Negotiator, Pacific Salmon Treaty
(514) 847-474 0
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and International Trade
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